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Dates for your diary 
 

22nd July - 5th Sept - Summer holiday 
Wed 6th Sept - First day of the Autumn Term 

Congratulations to the 61 
children who attended every day 
this term. They were treated to a 
tea party in the wildlife area. 6 
children also attended every day 
this year and were awarded  
special attendance badges. 
Well done to Edith for winning 
the summer hamper attendance 
prize. We  would like to say a 

big thank you and  
goodbye to Mrs Haynes, 
Ms Thompson-Bell,  
Mrs Crow and Mr Tabor 
who are sadly leaving us 
this term. 

Good Luck Year 6! 
We wish everyone a happy summer holiday and look 
forward to seeing you again on Wednesday 6th Sept. 


